
 

Joint DTU-CEARC workshop in Copenhagen 

 - Quantitative and qualitative sustainability assessment 

CEARC and the DTU are organising a French-Danish seminar on the interface between 

technical and social sciences in Greenland. The focus of the seminar on Quantitative and 

qualitative sustainability assessment. The goal of the seminar is to initiate collaborations 

between DTU and CEARC. 

 

Technical University of Denmark                                              May 27 2015 

Anker Engelunds Vej, Building 101A, Meeting room S16 

DK-2800 Kgs. Lyngby 

Denmark 

 

Draft program: 

 

09:30 Welcome and practical information         

Maria Tammelin Gleerup, Polar DTU 

                                                 W. Eberhard Falck, CEARC 

 

09:35 Introduction to DTU Arctic Activities through Centre for Polar Activities (Polar DTU) 

                                                 Maria Tammelin Gleerup, Polar DTU 

 

09:45 Introduction to CEARC-UVSQ – Existing collaborations of CEARC in Greenland 

 Jan Borm, CEARC 

 

09:55 Round the table: 5-10 minutes presentation of individual research projects and 

areas of interest  

 

12:30 Lunch 

 

13:30 Thematization of Greenland-related subjects with the aim of identifying the scope 

for further collaboration and concrete opportunities 

 Moderators: Morten Birkved and W. Eberhard Falck 

  

      Brainstorming and discussion with the proposed topics of the researchers as a 

starting point. 

 

15:00 Coffee break 

 

15:15 Continuation of brainstorming and discussion 

 

16:30 End of seminar 


